
 
 

 
 

 

WELCOME TO SCRATCH 
Thank you for giving us the opportunity. 

 
As our restaurants open up for take-out, outdoor dining, and welcoming you back for dine in service in the 
near future, we are working to make your visit both safe and enjoyable.  We are committed to ensuring the 
health and safety of both you and our staff.  
 

What you can expect from us. 
• Healthy employees and staff – We are conducting daily temperature checks and health screenings of 

the staff here to serve you. 

• Wearing masks – We are wearing protective masks at all times to ensure everyone’s safety. 

• Clean environment – We are adhering to CDC guidelines and disinfecting frequently touched surfaces.  
Single use menus or viewable menus via your phone from our website. 

• Hand hygiene – We are practicing frequent hand washing with soap and water for 20 seconds along 
with hand sanitizer. 

• Social distancing – We ask you maintain a minimum of 6 ft distance between our team members and 
other guests. 

 

What we need from you. 
• Wearing masks – Please wear protective masks when entering, moving about, and leaving the 

restaurant to ensure everyone’s safety. 

• Social distancing – We ask you maintain a minimum of 6 ft distance between our team members and 
other guests as much as possible. 

• Reserve a table – Please make your reservation prior to your visit to ensure that we are safely 
prepared for your arrival. 

• Please respect time, be courteous and kind – Please limit your time to 1 hour for your dining 
experience to allow others to enjoy the same. 


